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OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR 

STATE OF MONTANA 

March 22, 2021 

 

William Larson, Mayor  

City of Red Lodge 

1 S Platt Avenue, P.O. Box 9 

Red Lodge, MT 59068 

 

Re: Notice of Montana Main Street Program Grant Award 

 

Dear Mayor Larson: 

 

On behalf of the State of Montana, it is my pleasure to notify you that the City of Red Lodge has been 

selected for a Montana Main Street grant award in the amount of $6,500 to complete a Community 

Parking Study & Access Strategy for the Roosevelt Center. 

 

Montana’s Main Street businesses and downtown commercial districts are the backbone of our state’s 

economy. The Main Street Program focuses on economic development, urban revitalization and 

historic preservation to make Montana’s local economies stronger and create greater opportunities for 

Montanans.  

 

Awardees will be contacted directly with more information in the upcoming weeks by program staff. If 

you have any questions, please contact the Community Development Division at the Montana 

Department of Commerce, at 406-841-2770 or email DOCCDD@mt.gov. 

 

Congratulations and good luck on the successful completion of your project.  

 
 

Sincerely,  

 

 
 

GREG GIANFORTE 

Governor  

http://www.mt.gov/

